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Good day,

I am Joshua Jireh Maher, a student at Palawan State University, and undergoing a research entitled ASSESSMENT OF
HEAVY METAL CONCENTRATION OF SOIL IN BARANGAY MAOYON, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY USING
CONTAMINATION FACTOR. I am writing to inquire about the soil quality guidelines in the Philippines. Is it possible to
acquire data about the standard concentration of heavy metals in soil? I have contacted the DA, DENR office in Puerto
Princesa, BSWM, EMB, and MGB, there were no data present. Is it safe to say that the Philippines has no standard
regarding heavy metal concentration in soil? Any help would much be appreciated. Thank you and have a nice day.

Best Regards


